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The education committee this year is broken up into several subcommittees:

The HMED subcommittee is led by John McDougall, and had a teleconference on 6/15/11. At that same
time the first HMED class was underway in Washington with Jerry, Jim, and Derek Frisch. The class had
4 attendees and was a success. The next class is scheduled for September in Perth, Ontario, with Jerry
and John. The first class gave us alot of feed back and experience on how to make improvements for the
next one, which is what this subcommittee is working on currently. We also have a class scheduled for
November in Massachusetts, with Jerry and Steve.
Work will now begin on developing the curriculum.

The Wildacres workshop subcommittee is led by Marty Pearson, and have come up with many good ideas
for workshops for next year and are ironing them out now.

The workshop sponsorship review subcommittee is led by David Moore. David has spent a lot of time
researching crediting processes of continuing education for other organizations and has made some
suggestions on improving our system.

There is also a subcommittee led by Tony Biundo that is developing a bake oven portfolio for the MHA to
sell with plans for several oven designs.
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